
 

 

 

Leaping Lizards 

NEWSLETTER 
June 26th, 2020 

Oceans,Seas,Rivers And Lakes 
 

Wet Lizards ! 

Hello to our Leaping Lizard families! This week 
we dived into oceans, seas, rivers and lakes! Our 
class was able to make our very own ocean out of 
slime and we even made a fishy banner to hang for 
all to see. Float and sink projects throughout the 
week allowed us to end this month referencing our 
very first week of water safety and prepared us to 
enter next month to discuss fire safety and how to 
protect our little bodies from fireworks. 

Next week we will be making fireworks in a jar 
and doing sweet rocket experiments while 
simultaneously exploring our primary colors. Due to 
a few concerns about the homework folders we will 
be sending out an announcement to re-explain and 
make a few changes that will hopefully make things 
a little easier for our parents and students. Per 
request, we will also begin a daily behavior chart 
starting this Monday June 29th. ​Enjoy Your 
Weekend And Stay Safe During Holiday Festivities! 

 

Our goal in our classroom is to aid in the growth and development of our students through love and 
education as we adjust through these difficult times, we learn through play while tending to the needs of 
each individual child.  

-Ms. MiChon & Ms. Sade 
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